
Cambridge  Certificates  2011:
brilliant results!
After a preparation course during the 3rd trimester (2010/2011)
41  of  our  pupils  passed  this  year’s  University  of  Cambridge
ESOL Examinations in June 2011. While 35 pupils went for the
FCE (First Certificate of English, Level B2 of the CEF), 6 even
tackled the CAE (Certificate of Advanced English, Level C1 of
the CEF) – and all succeeded!

Congratulations to all of you!

On Monday, 26th of September 2011, the pupils were handed their certificates by Saarland’s Minister
of Education, Klaus Kessler, and the Director of “Verband der Volkshochschulen des Saarlandes”, Dr.
Martin Dust, during a ceremony at the Ministry of Education.

Two of  our  pupils  from 1L1,  Sophie  Ziegler  and Aline  Schmeer,  contributed to  the  celebratory
atmosphere with a few songs which they beautifully presented to the audience.

We are particularly proud of the fact that the largest group of pupils to have passed the examinations
countywide is from our school!

So let’s keep up the good work!

Julia Hawke-Pasterkamp
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